
Mason Health Conference Room
and Eye Clinic Waiting Area Closures

Beginning this spring, Mason Health will be undergoing a series of construction projects. The 
closures for the Eye Care waiting area and Ellinor and Pershing meeting rooms will begin on 

April 15, 2025. All contact information for departments will remain the same.

Thank you for your patience during this transition.
Public Hospital No.1 of Mason County, Washington, d.b.a Mason Health complies with applicable Federal civil rights laws and does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, disability, or sex (consistent with the scope of sex discrimination described at 45 CFR § 92.101(a)(2)) 

or sex, including sex characteristics, including intersex traits; pregnancy or related conditions; sexual orientation; and gender identity.  Mason Health does not exclude people or treat them less favorably because of race, color, national origin, age, disability, or sex.
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Learn more at www.masonhealth.com.

Questions? Contact Mason Health’s Marketing & Communications team at 
marketing@masongeneral.com for any questions.

RELOCATIONS SCHEDULED FOR
TUESDAY, APRIL 15, 2025:

Conference Rooms
• The Ellinor and Pershing Conference Rooms at Mason General Hospital will close to accommodate construction for 

the new high-field open MRI. Washington and Skokomish Conference Rooms will remain open. The conference 
rooms will re-open at a new location downstairs in December.

• Conference Room Closure Duration: April-December

Mason Clinic-Eye Care: April 15 to June 30
• The Mason Clinic-Eye Care waiting room will be closed to accommodate expansion of the Eye Care service line.
• All contact information remains the same:  Phone number: 360-427-3623  •  Fax Number: 360-569-4098
• Waiting Room Closure Duration: April-June

Current Mason Clinic Floor Plan


